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Minutes of the Uxbridge Board of Health meeting held en Tuesday, January 31,2017 at 6:00pm in the
Selectmen’s Meeting Room, 21 S, Main Street, Uxbridge, MA.

Present: Michael Morrissette, Chairman, Jonathan Neitz, Member, James F. Smith, Member
Also present, Kristin Black, Health Agent.

Absent: None

Meeting to order: The time being after 6:00 pm and the meeting duly posted with a querum present Chairman
Morrissette called the meeting to order.

Old Business:

Sharps Disposal Plan & Contract, Kristin Black, reviewed Uxbridge Board of Health pending Sharps Policy
with Board members.

Motion: Jonathon Neitz to approve the Sharps Disposal Policy. Seconded, James F. Smith. The vote was
unanimous.

Motion, Jonathan Neitz to enter into a contract with United Medical Waste Management, Inc. in order to facilitate
disposal of sharps according to the newly adopted policy. Seconded, James F. Smith. The vote was unanimous.

New Business:

Soil Importation Projects, Kristin Black, Health Agent informs the Board of the summary report for soils brought
to the 175 South St project in December. Only one (1) load out of one thousand (1000) was tested in the month of
December. The random load that was tested was one of [73 loads that came out of Roxbury Community College
(site GA0017) (LLC Ticket #3004794 Green Acres Reclamation) and it was rejected for elevated levels of Benzo
(a) pyrene and returned to the origination site. There is no documentation or requirement for the other loads being
returned to the site of origin.

Motion: James Smith to approve a letter of support to the Zoning Enforcement Officer, Larry Lench dated
1/13/2017. Seconded, Jonathan Neitz with the amendment of changing the date to 1/31/2017. The vote was
unanimous. With cc¢’s directed to, Zoning, Planning, Town Manager, Conservation and the Board of Selectmen,

Information Requests:

Following the most recent records requests made by Patrick Hannon to all departments in the Town of Uxbridge
Chairman Morrissette moves to issue a letter to the Town Manager and the State Records Board documenting the
acts of defamation, harassment and intimidation of various Board Members and Health Agent, Kristin Black and
make a request to repeal the information request.

Motion: Jim Smith, to proceed with contacting the State Records Board in order to have the information request
repealed. Seconded, Jonathan Neitz. The vote was unanimous.
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Minutes of the Uxbridge Board of Health meeting held on Tuesday, January 31, 2017 at 6:00pm in the
Selectmen’s Meeting Room, 21 S. Main Street, Uxbridge, MA,

Minutes of 12/20/2016:

Moticon: Jonathan Neitz to accept the minutes of the meeting of 12/20/16. Seconded: James Smith. The vote was
unanimous.

Residents’ Concerns:

No residents present.

Adjournment;

Motion: Jonathan Neitz to adjourn tonight’s meeting. Seconded, James Smith. The vote was unanimous,

Respectfully submitted, Denise Delannoy, Admin. Asst., Uxbridge Board of Health

W Neitz, Member
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